
We are always looking for new members and volunteers. If you are interested or need more information
please contact the following:

cynthia dominique, membership coordinator
(954) 461-7469 - cynthiabcpsadvisory@gmail.com
Michelle Choi, Volunteer Coordinator

(954) 494-3689 - margateptavolunteercoordinator@gmail.com

CHECK OUT OUR STORE FOR ALL 
SPIRIT WEAR AND MEMBERSHIP. 
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JOIN US!

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT

FUNDRAISERS

I am so thrilled to announce that we had an overwhelming response at the Spaghetti
Bingo family fun night in September.  We’re looking forward to our upcoming Fall
Festival on October 25th. If you have not joined the fall festival committee and
would like to be part of it, please send me an email with your name and contact

number and I will provide it to the Chair of the Committee.  As always, thank you
for supporting the Margate PTA.

Best Regards, Lisa Gruver, President

10/04 - Color Run Donations end
10/10 -  book fair night & curriculum night 
10/25 - monthly birthday celebration  
10/25 - fall festival AT 6:30PM

book fair 10/10 - 10/18
boo GRAM SALES 10/21 - 10/30 
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